
 

 

6 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Due to a clash with a Dance trip next week, the Nambia Expedition introduction 
meeting will now be held on Monday 16 September at 5.30pm in Room 1-30. This is an 
opportunity to hear from Alastair Cole, the MD of Adventure Lifesigns and to have any 
questions you may have answered. There is no obligation to proceed with the expedition 
by attending the meeting, it is solely to provide information to help you decide if it is right 
for you. 
 
Best wishes 
Mrs K Gray 
Associate Assistant Head - School Improvement Lead 
 


